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Volodina, Tatiana

From: Rory Mckeever <Rory.Mckeever@networkrail.co.uk>

Sent: 21 July 2023 14:50

To: Leena Madhan

Subject: RE: Network Rail (Old Oak Common Great Western Mainline Track Access) TWAO

Attachments: OBJ_03F Response.pdf

Good afternoon,

I trust you’re well, I was hoping to get a steer from you both to see if you will be willing to withdraw your objection
to the TWAO or if there is anything else I can help you with.

I look forward to your response

Kind regards
Rory

Diversity Impact

Assessment Superuser

Rory Mckeever, AssocRICs, AIEMA
Head of Consents and Environment Planning (Secondee)
07395 395 759

Rory.Mckeever@networkrail.co.uk

From: Rory Mckeever
Sent: 21 June 2023 16:10
To: Leena Madhan
Subject: Network Rail (Old Oak Common Great Western Mainline Track Access) TWAO

Hello,

I trust you are well, I have received your objection from the Transport Infrastructure Planning Unit (TIPU) the
department who undertakes Transport Works Act Orders for the Department for Transport and have attached
Network Rails response to your concerns and objections.

Please find attached document. If this has helped then I would really appreciate if you can kindly respond to
TRANSPORTINFRASTRUCTURE@dft.gov.uk notifying them that you are happy to withdraw your objection.
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If there is anything else I could help you with please don’t hesitate to get in touch.

Kind regards
Rory Mckeever

Diversity Impact

Assessment Superuser

Rory Mckeever, AssocRICs, AIEMA
Head of Consents and Environment Planning (Secondee)
07395 395 759

Rory.Mckeever@networkrail.co.uk

At Network Rail we work flexibly – so whilst it suits me to email now, I do not expect a response or

action outside of your own working hours.




